ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON ACCESSIBLE TRANSPORTATION SERVICES
Wednesday, March 14,2018

10:15 a.m.

Quincy Street Station

Committee Members present: Nancy Johnson, Mary Thomas, Mike Nolting, Dennis Tenpenny, Brian Snodderly
and Marty Winans representing Shelby Fry.

Committee Members absent: Libby Adams, Linda Kehres.

TMTA Staff present: Susan Duffy, Denise Ensley, Al Bradley, Kris Luber, and Elizabeth Manson.

The meeting was called to order by Nancy Johnson at 10:20 a.m. Guest present were Mark Webb, Anthony
Fadale, Deborah Dawkins, Taylor Ricketts, Carlton Scroggins, Rene Hart and Bill Troe.

Denise Ensley gave an explanation as to what ACATS is and what the committee does.

Bill Troe and Rene Hart with the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) presented information on the
Coordinated Public Transit - Human Services Transportation Plan. This plan links transportation and human
services together, identifies what their needs or gaps are, then works with the local community and services to
come up solutions.

Ms. Ensley asked Elizabeth Manson to hand out copies of the most current ridership report as provided to the
Board of Directors in February (January 2018 report). Fixed route ridership was over 96,000 which is up
compared to January last year. Lift ridership is up a little compared to last year. Total PCA ridership is down.

Upcoming meetings were scheduled as follows at 10:15 a.m. at QSS
=  Wednesday, May 16"
*  Wednesday, July 18
* Wednesday, September 12
* Wednesday, November 14"

The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Elizabeth Manson
Topeka Metro Operations Assistant



